
RE-AFFIRMATION NOTICE
Advanced Barber College & Hair Design Inc. is 
being considered for re-affirmation of accreditation 
with the Commission of the Council on Occupational 
Education. Any person wishing to make comments 
should either write to the Executive Director of the 
Commission, Council on Occupational Education, 
7840 Roswell Road, Building 300, Suite 325, 
Atlanta, Georgia 30350 or submit their comments 
through the Council’s web site (www.council.org). 
Person’s making comments must provide their 
names and mailing address.


